5/9/02 Distributed to Council District Two


May 9, 2002

TO:
Councilmember Sullivan
FM:
Mike Alvine
RE:
Voting District Changes in Council District Two
Next Tuesday’s Labor, Operations and Technology Committee will be reviewing proposed Ordinance 2002-0203 that would approve alterations to voting precincts in your district.  Voting district alterations were made due to decennial redistricting as well as annual voting precinct balancing.  Per state law, the council must approve voting precinct boundary changes by June 22, 2002.  These new voting precinct boundaries would be in effect for the November 5, 2002 general election.  

Attached to this memorandum are maps for voting districts that were changed in your district.  These maps were prepared by the Records and Elections and Licensing Services Division.

Highlights of changes are presented as follows in written and tabular form:

· There were 256 total voting precincts in your district;

· 23 precincts had boundaries altered in your district.  This represents 5 percent of all changes in King County;

· 1 precinct was added in your district.  This represents 2 percent of all precincts added in King County; and

· 6 precincts were abolished in your district.  This represents 5 percent of all precincts abolished in King County.

	Council District
	Total Precincts
	Number Altered Precincts
	Percent Altered Precincts
	Number Added Precincts
	Percent Added Precincts
	Number Abolished Precincts
	Percent Abolished Precincts

	District 2
	256 
	23
	5%
	1
	2%
	6
	5%


If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 296-0350.
